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Measure Description: 
Imposes new requirements on the determination of health services to be provided in state medical assistance 
program.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on Health 
Care to the Senate Committee on Rules.  
 
The measure prohibits the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) and the Health Evidence Review Commission (HERC) 
from using the quality life years measure to determine coverage of treatments and directs OHA to develop a 
process to permit health care providers to request treatments in certain circumstances if the treatment is not 
medically necessary. The measure requires all HERC meetings and deliberations be public. The measure also 
directs HERC to subject proposed vendors to public comment.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Senate 
Committee on Rules 
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